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Abstract

The speaker will share with the audience some of his views and experience on the
learning and teaching of abstract algebra (part of which may apply to the teaching and
learning of mathematics in general). It is hope that the talk will stimulate discussion
about learning and teaching of mathematics among teachers as well as among students.
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